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January 30, 2024

TO: Charlie Smithson, Secretary of the Senate
Meghan Nelson, Chief Clerk of the House

FROM: Scott Marler, Director

RE: Registered Flexible Fuel Vehicles

lowa Code section 452A.33(3) requires by February 1 of each year the lowa Department
of Transportation shall deliver a report to the governor and legislative services agency
regarding flexible fuel vehicles registered in lowa. The report shall include:

1. the number of flexible fuel vehicles according to year of manufacture;

2. the number of passenger vehicles according to the year of manufacture; and

3. the number of light pickup trucks according to the year of manufacture.

This report reflects the flexible fuel vehicles registered in lowa as of February 2024.
If you have questions, please contact me.

Thank you.
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